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Is it time to stop using lectures?
Neil Taylor
Are lectures an effective way to support independent learning at university? The question isn’t new and there are views to support and oppose the use of the humble lecture. Handling large class sizes, building a sense of community and a place to learn as well as teach may be some benefits. An exercise in disengagement, the constraints of time and location and falling attendance during the term may be some drawbacks.
Yet, we continue on a conveyer belt of setting up lecture timetables and delivering materials in 50-minute blocks. Is it time to change? If we do change, we are not short of alternative ideas and techniques. But, what should we change to and why is that a better tool to help students grow their knowledge and confidence in the subject? 
What does it mean to support independent learning?  How does that extend to accessible, inclusive learning? Do lectures get a bad reputation when the real issue is one of engagement? 
In this workshop, we will explore what is good and bad about lectures. This isn’t a workshop that comes with answers. It is a space to discuss the issues and reflect on what we do and why we do it. If there should be change, how do we support each other to deliver it? Bring your views. Bring your experiences.
